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Pharmacy Benefits and Compliance

Subject: Medi-Cal Rx Electronic Claims Agreement — Submission Deadline Extended to July 31, 2022

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) recently announced that the deadline for submitting
the Medi-Cal Rx Electronic Claims Agreement has been extended to July 31, 2022. Instructions for
submitting the agreement are included on the announcement page linked below.

Click here to read the announcement

Key information:

e Pharmacy providers and billers will NOT be able to continue to submit electronic Point-of-Sale
(POS) claims without recertifying their agreement by July 31, 2022.

o If the pharmacy provider who fills out this form is not the biller, then the biller must also complete
the appropriate sections of the form.

All Medi-Cal Rx news articles and bulletins can be found at the following URL:
https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/provider/pharmacy-news/

If you have questions about pharmacy requirements for Blue Shield Promise members, please call our
Provider Services Department at (800) 468-9935 from 6 a.m. to 6:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.
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